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POWERFLARE CORPORATION ANNOUNCES GENERAL AVAILABILITY OF MODEL PF-200R 
RECHARGEABLE SAFETY LIGHT 
 
MENLO PARK, CA; January 10, 2006:  PowerFlare Corporation 
[www.powerflare.com] has announced the general availability of the new 
PowerFlare® Model PF-200R Rechargeable Safety Light. This is the 
rechargeable version of the PowerFlare Model PF-200 that was introduced 
last year.   
 
Invented by a police officer, the PowerFlare Safety Light is a rugged, 
water-proof lighting device that is suited both for emergency/rescue 
signal use as well as illumination.  It has user-selectable modes that 
allow it to be set to flash various patterns or be used in solid-on 
mode as a lantern.  Because they can be seen more than 5 miles away, 
PowerFlare Safety Lights can also be used to land rescue and medical 
helicopters.  PowerFlare lights also can be clipped onto personnel or 
objects/hazards and can even be wedged inside of standard traffic 
cones. 
 
Some of the unique features of the new PowerFlare Model PF-200R Safety 
Light include: 
* Extreme ruggedness: can be run over with a fire truck 
* Eliminates pollution and fire/explosion danger from old-fashioned 
flares 
* Ideal for earthquake, hurricane, power blackout, and emergency kits 
* Made in the U.S.A. 
 
The new rechargeable model includes a laptop-sized charger with 6 PF-
200R units that can be mounted in a vehicle or office. 
 
“The rechargeable PowerFlare model further increases the environmental 
advantages as well as the cost-savings of our products,” says Ken 
Dueker, PowerFlare’s CEO.  “For government and fleet users who are 
using PowerFlare Safety Lights often, this new rechargeable set ensures 
that the units are always ready to go.  The smart charger will not 
overcharge the batteries or have any ‘memory effect’ on the units.  We 
believe this is the only product of its kind with these unique features 
on the market today.” 
 
For those users who need a long-term storage (such as in a car or 
emergency kit) with replaceable batteries, the company offers the PF-
200 Model which features a CR123 lithium battery (user replaceable) 
that has a 10 year shelf-life and can run over 100 hours per battery. 
 
Customers include government agencies, corporations, and individual 
citizens who are using PowerFlare Safety Lights for safety as well as 
sport and recreation (hiking, SCUBA, boating) applications. 
 
# # # # 
 



ABOUT POWERFLARE CORPORATION (www.powerflare.com) 
 
PowerFlare Corporation is a privately-held company located in the San 
Francisco Bay Area, California, that manufactures ultra-rugged lighting 
and safety products for public safety professionals, military groups, 
as well as for consumer sport/recreation and safety markets. The 
PowerFlare® Safety Light was invented by an officer from a municipal 
police department in Silicon Valley with the objective of eliminating 
the danger, pollution, difficulty in use, and needless cost of old-
fashioned road flares. POWERFLARE (reg. mark) and associated logos are 
trademarks of PowerFlare Corporation. Other trademarks are the property 
of their respective owners. 
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